
SUPPORT HURRICANE HARVEY RELIEF EFFORTS 

 

We have all witnessed the devastating impacts of Hurricane Harvey. At the NBMBAA®, we are hopeful 

that our members, partners and friends are on the road to recovery. Unfortunately, an even more 

dangerous Category 5 storm is underway. For those who are in the path of Irma, we hope that you are 

preparing ahead and will remain safe.  

Due to the level of support that is needed in the areas that have been impacted by Hurricane Harvey, we 

have coordinated efforts to get donations to the Texas area in partnership with Hargrove, Inc., 

Prospanica®, 100 Black Men of America Inc., and Sigma Phi Pi Fraternity (Epsilon Omicron Chapter). 

These organizations have donated financial resources to aid in the purchase of needed items. In 

addition, our partner, Hargrove Inc., has donated as many trucks as needed to get all supplies to the 

impacted areas.  

We are grateful to our partners for their donations and would like to extend the same opportunity to 

our members to donate to this meaningful cause.  

We thank you in advance for your contribution! 

If you would like to donate, please follow the link below: 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jesse Tyson, President & CEO NBMBAA® 

& 

NBMBAA® Headquarters Leadership Team & Staff 

 


